ENVIRONMENT
AGENCY

Our Ref: HA/2006/011821-3/1
Your Ref : P/01400/06 - TCP/27774

Date : 02 October 2006

Director Of Development
Isle Of Wight Council
Seaclose Offices

Fairlee Road

Newport

Isle Of Wight

P0O30 2QS

Dear Sir/Madam

PROPOSED WIND TURBINE GENERATING STATION COMPRISING 4
TURBINES 59M HUB HEIGHT AND 100M OVERALL HEIGHT (TTP HEIGHT)
AND 2 TURBINES 68.5M HUB HEIGHT AND 109.5M OVERALL HEIGHT (TIP
HEIGHT)(TOTAL OF 6 TURBINES), WITH ASSOCIATED INFRASTRUCTURE
TO INCLUDE 59M HiGH (APPROX.) METEOROLOGICAL MAST, CRANE PADS,
SWITCHING STATION, UNDERGROUND CABLES, TEMPORARY
CONSTRUCTION COMPOUND, PARKING BAY AND NEW ACCESS OF BROAD
LANE.

LAND SOUTH OF WELLOW/EAST OF HOLMFIELD AVENUE, WEST OF
STONEOVERS AND OFF BROAD LANE, SHALCOMBE, YARMOUTH, PO41.

Thank you for your consultation regarding the above which was received on 11 September
2006.

I have nothing further to add to my letter of 15 August 2006, (your ref;, P/01400/06 -
TCP/27774) copy enclosed, regarding proposed wind turbine generating station.

The agent for this application has been informed of our comments.

A copy of the subsequent decision notice would be appreciated.
Yours faithfully

L

“FP“ LAURA SHORT
Planning Liaison Officer

Environment Agency :
Colvedene Court, Wessex Business Park, Wessex Way, Colden Common, Winchester, Hampshire, S021 { WP, Tel no:01962 764847, Fax

no:01962 841573



